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Exhibit 1 
 
 
In connection with the renewal application for Station WL2XIZ, the following is noted: 
 

- The POC for any technical questions is updated to: 
 

Nathan Mines 
BAE Systems 
nathan.mines@baesystems.us 
 

 
- The Stop Buzzer is updated as follows: 

 
(9) Stop Buzzer, Scott McPherson at (586) 795-7487 Nathan Mines (586) 767-3759. 

 


